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Deputies seeking to identify credit card fraud suspect 

  
Seminole Co.- (August 30, 2017) – Seminole County deputies are trying to identify the suspect who made 
fraudulent purchases with a stolen credit card at a local department store.   
 
The investigation began on August 26, when a resident received a phone call from her credit union inquiring 
about the purchases. The victim realized she had dropped her credit card while leaving the store. Store 
security provided images of the suspect who is believed to have picked up the credit card, gone inside the 
store and purchased gift cards.  
 
If you have any information on this suspect, you’re asked to call the Seminole County Sheriff’s Office at 407-
665-6650 or Crimeline at 1-800-423-TIPS (8477).  
  
For more information contact: 
PIO Bob Kealing (bkealing@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407)665-6950 
(407)473-4698 
or 
Mgr. Kim Cannaday (kcannaday@seminolesheriff.org) 
(407) 665-6978 
(407) 402-3319 
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